
Appendix C 

Consultation Question Assessment by Licensing Team Leader 

Comments on the removal of DBS requirement  

As stated, a police check is run when an application is made, which is 
potentially more valid than a DBS that could be 3 years old. I personally 
have a enhanced DBS check, but it expires next year, so the Police check 
will satisfy that part of the application to the council. 

No change required 

Interesting and possibly misunderstood? If the DBS requirement is being 
removed due to administrative burden/efficiency, has TBC given any 
consideration for supporting traders to use the DBS live update service 
which has an annual charge of £13? Checks can be renewed on a basis to 
be determined by TBC based on risk. 

Not required – the Police will be consulted and will check the 
PNC for the individuals criminal history but also any incident 
history for the site 

N/A No change required 

I don’t think this is necessary No change required 

Comments on the draft market conditions 

All seem reasonable to me. Alongside my personal static street trading 
license, I am the organiser of the Christmas Light Market, in charge of the 
market traders, so i shall make sure we adhere to the conditions when 
planning. 

No change required 

No Comment No change required 

N/A No change required 

Not applicable to me 

 

 

No change required 



Appendix C 

Consultation Question Assessment by Licensing Team Leader 

Comments on the requirement to assess inclusive mobility 

I could not find a section about this in the new document? Have met with Mr Jones and he is happy 

No comment No change required 

N/A No change required 

Not applicable to me No change required 

Any other comments 

Happy to discuss, learn and support any new policies, and hope our trading 
license can be renewed long term at Back of Avon :) 

No change required 

No further comment No change required 

N/A No change required 

Maybe a reminder to review Renewal reminders are now being sent to all licence holders 
for all types of licences 

The Town Council is content with the content and wording of this policy. No change required 

Could community safety be consulted during the consultation process for 
street trading licences. 

 

Have updated list of consultees in final proposed document 

 


